
Congratulations to Our Winners
Congratulations to Melody Beaty - Winner of the Good Neighbor Award. 
Congratulations to the winners of the Hunt Little Heroes, 1st Place goes to 
Natalia Serna, 2nd Place goes to Mereiyle Avecillan, and 3rd Place goes to 
Miles Gra�. Our Pet of the Month winner is Piper.

Our CEO’s Message

Dear HMC Residents,
This month we o�cially welcome summer, 
celebrate graduations, observe Father’s 
Day, and prepare for PCS season. 
Congratulations to all of our graduates. 
Whether you are graduating college or 
kindergarten, taking the next step in your 

educational career, and in life, is important and should be 
celebrated!
We want to ease the burden and stress that often comes 
with moving, and one way we can do this is to ensure we are 
providing clear communication, answering questions, and 
walking you through the process. You are encouraged to 
reach out to your Resident Service Specialist once you have 
received orders so they can guide you through every step.
On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our 
fathers and father �gures, a Happy Father's Day.  Whether 
you are serving far away or close to home – or supporting 
a spouse who is active duty – your commitment to your 
country and families is admirable. We look forward to 
honoring you this month.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!
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BARKSDALE FAMILY HOUSING LEADERSHIP TEAM
Chris Kopf – Maintenance Director
Chad Moon – Community Manager
John Harrison – Community Manager

Bridget Gibson – Community Supervisor
Falik Webster – Maintenance Manager
Charles Wudtee – Warehouse Supervisor 

We Have a New Number
We have a new phone number: 318-395-6689.



Employee Spotlight
Joe Kircho�

Joe is a Maintenance Tech III here 
at Barksdale Family Housing. He 
retired from The Air Force after 
serving 24 years. He enjoys helping 
his wife coach Archery for the 
school she teaches and coaches 
at. One of his hobbies includes 
beekeeping. Joe likes working 
for Barksdale Family Housing because it gives him the opportunity 
to help those who are currently serving in the military to make their 
stay here a little better. He feels most of the residents really 
appreciate the work that is done to maintain the homes.

barksdalefamilyhousing.com

SAVE THE DATE
June 2nd - 9th
Yard of the Month

June 3rd
Popsicle Fridays Begin

June 6th
D-Day

June 12th
National Flag Week

June 14th
U.S. Flag Day

June 17th
Donuts With Dad

June 19th
Father's Day

June 19th
Juneteenth

June 21st
First Day of Summer

June 20th -26th
Pet of the Month 

June 24th
Food Truck Night 

June 25th
Summer Kids Club

June 27th
PTSD Awareness Day 

May’s Pet of the Month Contest Winner - Piper 
Hunt Little Heroes Winners

1st Place - Natalia Serna
2nd Place - Mereiyle Avecillan 
3rd Place - Miles Gra�



Barksdale Family Housing has a

NEW OFFICE NUMBER!

REMINDER

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

318.395.6689



WHERE DOES
YOUR BAH 

WITH HUNT 
MILITARY 

COMMUNITIES
GO?

 
 

Your Basic Allowance
for Housing (BAH)
is the stipend the

Department of
Defense allocates for 

you to pay for the 
majority of rent 

and utilities. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Your BAH with Hunt Military 
Communities Includes: 

BAH funds are reinvested back into the project  
for current and future service members’ needs.

THE BASICS 
• Rent 
• Gas & Electric  
• Water & Sewer 
• Fire & Police 
• Municipal Services

ADDED SERVICES 
• 24/7 Maintenance 
• Landscape Services 
• Trash Removal 
• Pest Control 
• Leasing Services

ADDED AMENITIES* 
• Community Centers 
• Playgrounds 
• Common Areas 
• Splash Pads or  
   Swimming Pools 
• Sport Courts 
• Resident Events

PROJECT COSTS 
• Property Management Fees  

 • Project Oversight
 • Debt Service Fees

FUTURE IMPROVEMENTS 
• Home Renovations 
• New Home Construction 
• New Community Centers 
• New Amenities

*Amenities may vary  depending on approved 
project development plans.


